
A BACH CHOIR 
CHRISTMAS 
FOR ALL THE FAMILY
11th December 2021 3:00pm
All Saints’ Church, Priory Terrace, Leamington Spa
Programme to include carols composed 
or arranged by past RLSBC Musical 
Directors, including Malcolm Goldring, 
Peter Hurford, Janet Lincé, Paul Trepte 
and our founder Stanley Vann.

Conductor: 
Lee Dunleavy
Organ/Piano: 
Colin Druce
With: 
The Kingsley 
School Choir 
and 
Brass Band

Registered Charity 506586

Tickets £12 (children free with accompanying adult)
Available at Presto Music, at www.rlsbc.org/concerts or on the door
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THE RLSBC 
NEEDS YOU
Ever thought of joining a choir, 
or of taking up choral singing 
again after a break?
Why not give us a try - the Royal 
Leamington Spa Bach Choir has a 
reputation for being friendly and 
welcoming, as well as striving for the 
highest possible musical standards.
Experts agree that singing is good for you; 
it promotes physical and mental health, 
and is an excellent way of learning to focus 
and relax. Just what we all need after the 
stresses of a pandemic! Of course, there 
is the social side as well - in a choir, you 
are surrounded by like-minded people 
who share your love of singing.The Bach 
Choir is actively seeking to increase its 
membership, as we launch an exciting 
new programme of music for the 2021-
2022 season. If you’re tempted, why not 
consider joining the choir this season?
You would be very welcome!
Melanie Forse, our Chairman, says: 
“The joy of singing together in person 
returns after an enforced break and we 
have missed it! If you love to sing, so do we. 
Please join us!”.
Lee Dunleavy, our Musical Director, says: 
“I am delighted to present my first season 
as the RLSBC’s sixteenth Musical Director. I 
can’t wait to share our music-making with 
a live audience again, in a hugely varied 
programme of musical delights”.
Please visit our website at rlsbc.org to find 
out more about us and how to join, 
or contact us by email on: 
choirsecretary@rlsbc.org.

The culmination of the 2019-
20 concert season was to have 
marked the Royal Leamington 
Spa Bach Choir’s 80th 
anniversary, but unfortunately 
all our plans unravelled as a 
result of lockdown.
As a belated celebration of the choir’s 
long and illustrious musical history, 
our Christmas concert this year will 
include music composed or arranged by 
composers associated with Leamington 
Spa, including carols by several of our 
past Musical Directors, starting with our 
founder Dr Stanley Vann, and indeed 
some by our present Musical Director.

Expect to be thrilled by the joyous sounds 
of multiple choruses, brass, percussion, 
and the grand organ of All Saints.
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